
sanmarcostx.gov

CUP-18-04 (Hat Creek)
Hold a public hearing and consider a request by Steven 

Cox on behalf of Hat Creek, for consideration of a 

Conditional Use Permit to allow secondary materials in 

excess of 20% at 4206 South Interstate 35. 



Location:

• The applicant is located 

4206 South Interstate 

35, adjacent to Gabriel’s 

Liquor Store.

• The property is located 

between Centerpoint 

Road and Commercial 

Loop. 



Context & History:

• Hat Creek is proposing to 

construct an approximately    

4,160 square foot restaurant. 

• Hat Creek is a restaurant chain 

which constructs their 

restaurants with a 

modern/urban barn theme.

• Request is to allow more than 

20% of a secondary material 

(cedar) for each side.

• Request is for all 4 sides of the 

building. No side will exceed 

35% secondary material. 
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Recommendations:

Staff has analyzed the request and recommends approval

of the Conditional Use Permit for the use of cedar boards 

and siding as shown by the applicant. 


